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                         August 1, 2020   

Dear Valued Attendees, 

Karen and I would like to thank you for attending the Las Vegas Antique Firearms, Sporting Arms and 
Custom Knifemakers shows, at the Westgate Las Vegas Resort & Casino.  This will be the fifty-ninth 
year for the Antique Arms Show and Beinfeld Productions strives to create a safe and memorable 
experience for everyone.   

Our security procedures have not change from last year, but I would like to take this opportunity to 
review them with you. 

 All firearms are to remain unloaded at all times.  No firearms will be allowed within the resort and 
casino.  All firearms will be confined to the Convention Center.  If you are a guest at the Westgate, 
you will not be able to store your firearms in your room. 
 

 Within the show room adjacent to the show entrance\exit, we will have a security holding area for 
your firearms.  This area will be available from Wednesday January 13th, at approximately 4pm 
until Sunday January 17th, at 4pm.   

 
 We will also provide a storage area at the close of the show on Sunday.  It will be located in the 

antique show room, located in the northwest corner (by the roll-up door).  This area will open up 
about 4 pm as people move out.  You must pick up your firearms by 9am Monday.  
 

 With the restriction of no firearms within the resort and casino, the Westgate will be providing a 
shuttle service, continuously throughout our show to transport you between the convention center 
and the parking lots. 

 
 If you park in valet, you must have a security officer escort you and your firearms to the 

convention center.  At the conclusion of the show, you will again need a security officer escort you 
to take your firearms back to valet.  There will be a security officer stationed at the hotel main 
entrance at the entrance to the convention area. 

 
 If you will be arriving and checking into the hotel after 6 pm on Thursday January 14th, ask for a 

security officer or a bellman to escort you to the show room.  There you will be able check your 
firearms into our security holding area.  Again no firearms in your sleeping room. 

 
 If you will be arriving prior to Wednesday January 13th, please call me at 951-970-9669 to make 

arrangements for storage of your firearms. 
 

 All cartridge firearms must be tied with a plastic tie to be rendered inoperable.  Your firearms will 
be checked by the security officers at the show entrance/exit prior to being accepted in the holding 
area.   

 Sincerely,            

Paul Balfour 
Paul Balfour 
Beinfeld Productions 
 


